

Holt Community Primary School Newsletter Spring 5 6th March 2014







Year 5 held their own Great Exhibition last Wednesday. They turned their classroom into a museum of Victorian inventions. The parents and each class took it in turns to visit the museum. Everyone learned lots about the Victorians and agreed it was a tremendous success.

Several of our Year 4 braved the cold and wet weather last week to learn about road safety. Congratulations to all the children who passed the Bike Ability level 2 test.

Year 6 enjoyed their visit to the Theatre Royal to watch the Horrible Histories: Barmy Britain. The class wrote some very positive reviews about the trip and most rated it 10 out of 10. Some of the reviews are on display in my office.

16 children represented the school at the North Norfolk cross country competition. All of the children performed well against over 30 other schools. 6 children finished in the top 10 and they will now be invited to compete in the Norfolk finals.

Dates for your diary

Thurs 6th March World Book Day
11, 12 and 13th March - Parent lunches
9.10 Wed 12th March—Year 2 class assembly
14th March Y5/6 trip to see BBC Concert Orchestra
9.10 Wed 19th March—Year 1 class assembly
2pm Thursday 20th March—Year 1 Story Cafe
Tue 25th March - Y5/6 trip to Gressenhall
9.10 Wed 26th March—Year R class assembly
9.10 Wed 2nd April—Year 4 class assembly

Congratulations to Year 6 for winning Clyde the attendance owl this week.

Behaviour Panel	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri
Infant playground	\odot				
Junior playground		<u></u>	··	··	•••